From: FOI

 Sent:
 03 March 2022 08:05

 To:
 FOI 011-22 - Response

Dear ,

Our Ref: FOI-011-22

Thank you for your email to the Electoral Commission dated 8 February 2022.

The Commission aims to respond to requests for information promptly and has done so within the statutory timeframe of twenty working days.

Your request is shown below followed by our response.

I would like all correspondence between the Electoral Commission and Gary Sambrook MP, including members of Mr Sambrook's office, between 1 January 2020 and 8 February 2022.

Following a request from us, you provided the additional information on 11 February 2022:

This inquiry would primarily be regarding advice/guidance he may have sought from the Commission about campaigning

Our response is as follows:

We do not hold the information you have requested.

The Commission strives to be an open, transparent authority. If you are not satisfied with this response, please note that the Commission operates a review procedure, details of which can be found on the Commission website at: https://www.electoralcommission.org.uk/freedom-information-request.

Please also note that if you have exhausted all internal Commission review procedures and you are still not satisfied you have the right to appeal to the Information Commissioner. Details of this procedure can be found on the ICO website: https://ico.org.uk/.

Yours sincerely

Information Officer FOI@electoralcommission.org.uk

The Electoral Commission electoral commission.org.uk